April 14, 2020

Mr. Dale Gravett

Housing Authority of Chester County
30 W Barnard Street

Suite 2

West Chester, PA 19382-1000

Dear Dale and Housing Authority of Chester County Team,

I am writing to thank you for the generous in-kind donation of 97 gift cards to support our Hannum and
Ash Park community residents. Your thoughtful and kind gesture, valued at $6,300, is appreciated by
those who received your gifls and by our entire HDC team. As we all continue to navigate the Covid-19
crisis, support of this magnitude can’t be understated. We appreciate your partnership and are happy to
have you as a part of our HDC community.

In addition to building homes, HDC is cominitted to serving and supporting our residents. Our dedicated
and experienced Restdent Services Team regularly partners with a wide variety of service providers, as
well as other non-profits, to provide referrals to the social services resident's need. These referrals help
individuals and families navigate health and medical care, government programs, legal services, and a
myriad of other resources that improve economic self-sufficiency, increase the likelihood people remain
in their homes, and are engaged in their communitics. Our eviction prevention program has helped over
125 families remain in their houses and avoid the very worst consequences of losing a home. In 2019
alone, the Hope and Opportunity Fund, which supports residents in crisis, was able to provide over 70
individuals and families with emergency funds to prevent eviction filings. On average, $600 was all it
took to navigate a medical issue, car repair, loss of work, or other temporary financial setback that could
have otherwise led to eviction.

Thank you for believing in our mission and for building hope and opportunity in our communities. We’te
grateful to you for your generosity and support of HDC MidAtlantic, and the people and communities we
serve.

With appreciation, fb\,
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President & CEQ

\.

Housing Development Corporation MidAdantic is a 501(c)3 charitable organization. No goods or services were
provided in exchange for your contribution. Your gift is tax deductible within IRS guidelines. The official
registration and financial information of Housing Development Corporation MidAtlantic may be obtained from the
Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll firee, within Pennsylvania, 800-732-0999. Registration does not
imply endovsement,




